
 
 Scholarship Request 

 
 
 

The Brain Injury Association of Virginia (BIAV) is able to assist a limited number of people with 
the cost of our 2019 conference. This assistance is available to people with a brain injury 
and/or family members of people with a brain injury; it will cover a portion of the conference 
cost and will be based on individual need. 
 
To request this assistance, please complete the scholarship request form prior to registering for 
the event.  
 
 The following scholarships will be offered: 
 

 Registration Fee  -OR- 

 Hotel/Lodging for Friday, March 8th 
(Individuals must be traveling at least 200 miles round trip to be eligible) 

 
The conference will take place at Renaissance Portsmouth-Norfolk Waterfront Hotel. 

 
You will be notified as to the status of your request by March 11, 2019.  
The scholarship request form must be completed by February 8, 2019. 

 
 Remember: Do not register until you have been notified of your scholarship request status, 
thank you. 
Questions call: 1-800-444-6443 or email us at conference@biav.net. 
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